2009-2010 Ohio Inmate Phone Commission Totals

Prior to the contract change the revenue was more or less $15 million annually.

2009 13,531,849.15

2010 17,236,087.91

2010 is so high because there were 14 months’ checks deposited, four of which were at the new $1.25
million monthly rate. 2009 is low because there were only 11 months’ checks deposited. The variance
is just due to timing of deposits.

Thank you.

JoEllen Smith

From: Alex F. [mailto:stein919@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2013 10:02 AM

To: Smith, JoEllen
Subject: Request re ODRC prison phone contract

Dear Ms. Smith,
I left a phone message for you earlier today, and am follow-up with this email to provide greater

detail regarding my request, related to the ODRC's inmate phone system provided by Global
Tel*Link.

Pursuant to the 2010 contract, ODRC receives a commission of $15 million annually, and
received that amount in FY 2011 and 2012.

I am seeking the prison phone commissions that ODRC received in FY 2009 and 2010, before



the current contract went into effect.

Please advise if you can assist in providing this information - many thanks!

Alex Friedmann
Managing Editor, PLN
www.prisonlegalnews.org
(615) 495-6568

(866) 735-7136 fax

PLN is a project of the Human Rights Defense Center



